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July 2018 to June 2019  
Firstly I need to acknowledge, the following people for assisting making 3D AAA events run in Victoria: 
  
Brett Carn / Peter Bennett - Twin City Archers  
Neil Morris / Jamie Harrington – Mornington Peninsula Bowmen  
and  
Marcus Anear & committee - Diamond Valley Archers 
 
Victoria continues to run 6 Sanctioned Events across 3 clubs in Victoria  
Diamond Valley Archers Inc.  
Mornington Peninsula Bowmen  
Twin City Archers 
 
These shoots have maintained to attract 30 - 40 archers on average at each sanctioned shoot. 
 
Nationals 2018 saw 20 competitors and their families attend the event, and I look to grow this commitment for the 2019 Nationals. 
 
This year we need to look at how we grow participation in other States. 
 
I have also worked with ABA clubs in Victoria, and the relationships between the members and the associations is working well, with 
each more accepting and respect of their differences and of our similarities. 
 
In February 2019 ABA ran an event marked distance 3D, and I encouraged and supported the event by being present with other 3D 
AAA / AA members that have the vision of growing our sport and encouraging people interested in Archery to experience our sport in 
full. 
 
Before any rumours start, make no mistake my passion is with 3D AAA, however; I will continue to support archers from all 
associations, to grow the sport.  
For those that are sceptical about this approach, if you have a passion for our sport, you need to try to be an example by stepping 
out and working with our fellow archers and associations, it may take time but you will see the change, it takes time, an open mind, 
respect and patience.  
 
I look forward to fostering these relationships in 2019 and growing our sport. 
 
Regards 
 
Cordell McGuire 
Victoria Sate Liaison Officer 3DAAA 
vicliaisonofficer@3daaa.com.au  
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